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DEPUTY PREMIER’S OFFICE 

55. Ms L. METTAM to the Premier: 
Given the Premier has now had about a week to obtain briefings from the Deputy Premier’s office with regard to 
leaked cabinet documents, I ask the following. 

(1) Has the investigation into potential leaked cabinet material concluded? 
(2) If so, when did it conclude and what was the outcome of that investigation? 

Mr R.H. COOK replied: 
(1)–(2) I thank the member for the question. It follows up on a previous question, so I was enabled the opportunity 

to be briefed on this issue. I can confirm that I have been advised that there is no investigation of the 
nature of which the Leader of the Liberal Party has described. 
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